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Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your interest in being a part of St John’s Primary School. 

What we offer here is quite simply exceptional - from bespoke professional support and development to
a jaw-dropping state of the art building. If you are looking to expand and develop yourself in an exceptional
physical environment and want to join us in transforming a good school into an exceptional school come and
join one of our tours.

This is a great place to work and provides real opportunity to progress your career should you wish todo so.
We comprise of a two form entry primary school with two Additional Resource Provisions (ARPs) for speech
and language. Our ARP’s provide Speech and Language provision for the entire borough and this brings with
it a wealth of specialist expertise, resources and an abundance of pedagogical knowledge which is shared
with our staff.

The school building is spectacular. It was completed in January 2018 and is a £15 million Conran designed,
state of the art, design award winning school which must be seen to be appreciated. This means that our
staff and children spend their day in a comfortable remarkable environment.

We value our staff, as our greatest resource, and we provide exceptional training so that they deliver
inspiring, creative and enjoyable learning experiences to our fabulous children. Whatever stage of your
career or whatever career path you wish to pursue, you will excel, flourish and improve your practice
immeasurably here. “My teaching has improved enormously and I have built on previously developed skills which
have improved immensely.” - Upper Pay Scale teacher.

In September 2019, I joined the school as the new Head teacher. This is my third headship post and I am
hugely excited at the journey ahead as the school has all the ingredients to become a world class school. I
believe that no one can be expected to undertake any role within a school without guidance, coaching and
support and that is exactly what we provide at all levels. 



During my leadership career, I have coached and supported 6 Deputy head teachers who now hold
headship positions - 5 of those lead “Outstanding” schools. I have promoted countless internal candidates
to middle and senior leadership positions because of the support they have been given. I believe that a
knowledgeable, skilled workforce creates a happy and confident staff who can deliver exceptional
outcomes. I also support many schools across the region as a National Leader of Education.

St John’s Primary is located in Ealing which boasts the best transport links of any London Borough. The
school is a two-minute walk from West Ealing station which is a Crossrail station that will only be a 10
minute journey into Oxford Street. Ealing Broadway is a vibrant and exciting cultural centre, and is home to
many shops, restaurants and parks. As one of London's busiest boroughs, there are all the recreational
facilities you would expect with museums, a local theatre, cinemas, galleries and an eclectic mix of
restaurants to choose from. Shepherd’s Bush is close by, providing access to Westfield shopping centre. 

We have socially distanced school tours planned for candidates on:

· Tuesday 4th May – 8.45am or 3.45pm
·Friday 7th May – 8.45am 
·Monday 10th May – 8.45am
·Tuesday 11th May – 8.45am or 3.45pm
·Wednesday 12th May – 3.45pm

Come and join in on a tour by contacting the school on to arrange a visit:
Email: adminoffice@st-johns.ealing.sch.uk                                       Tel:0208 567 6251

Closing Date: Friday 14th May 2021 (12.00pm) candidates successfully short-listed will be contacted and
invited for interviews

Interviews will take place on: Tuesday 18th May or Wednesday 19st of May 

St John’s is committed to safeguarding children and the successful applicant will be required to apply for a
Disclosure and Barring Certificate from the DBS.

Milan Stevanovic 
Head teacher


